





Dear Ms. Valdes,

May 2, 2013

It is with great pleasure that I inform you that I am honored to appoint you as our organizations Columbian Ambassador.

The honor bestowed upon you as IGEC Columbian Ambassador is a duty to the future of sustainability to the country of Columbia, to provide its citizens with more reliable sources of renewable energy, green job creation and economic development through sustainable development practices.

Your commitment now to the country of Columbia will prove to be a huge benefit for future generations of Columbians.

You and your company Bright Solar Systems are to be commended for your vision.

Our organization will do whatever we can to support your efforts both in the United States and abroad.

It will be an honor to work closely with you as one of our generals in this new "great green revolution"

Sincerely,

Ralph Avallone Secretary General

International Green Energy Council